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Dear Mr. Kynook:

I am enclosing copy of a letter which I have 

received from our Superintending Engineer, from which it will 

be seen that it is quite unsafe for anyone to occupy your 

present premises. Regardless of all legal responsibility, the 

University cannot afford to have this building occupied in its 

present structural condition.

I am instructed, therefore, to advise you that 

these premises must be vacated at the earliest possible date.

The University is extremely anxious that the 

laboratories should remain on the College grounds and as close 

to our testing laboratories as possible, 

write to the Department of Interior suggesting that some joint 

action should be taken by the Government and the University 

towards providing the necessary accommodation for your labora­

tories.

The Principal will

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.
W. Kynook Esq.,
Forest Products Laboratories, 
700 University Street, 
Montreal.

Eno.
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